
Reminder: Upcoming Association Leadership 

Election 

Dear Members, 

This is a friendly reminder that the election for our association's leadership positions will take 

place on [Date]. Your participation is vital to ensure our association continues to thrive and 

represents all members effectively. 

Please make sure to review the candidates and their platforms, which can be found on our 

website at [Website URL]. Voting will be open from [Start Time] on [Date] and will close at 

[End Time]. 

If you have any questions regarding the election process, please feel free to reach out to us at 

[Contact Email]. 

Thank you for your attention and participation! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Association Name] 
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